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Our district administrative team has been working hard this summer
to prepare for the upcoming school year.  We have so much in store
for our teachers, students, and staff!  

I hope that you have been enjoying your summer break, and you have made
lasting memories with family and friends. I look forward to seeing you as we
embark on the 2024-2025 school year. Hopefully you are excited about the
new journey and are committed to improved student growth at each school
in our district. I faithfully believe that together we will positively impact the
lives of our students from all walks of life. Together Each Achieves More and
Every Student Counts.                -Sam Moore, III
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Introducing...Introducing...Introducing...
Our interim principals!



Learning during the summer can be fun!  These websites are
fun, educational, and a great resource for summer learning! 

Summer Learning


